
Saint James School’s Care Steps Committee 

would like to thank both students and parents 

for their participation in our  

“Souper Bowl of  Caring” Food Drive  

and  

Ronald Mc Donald’s “Caring Cooks” Program. 

Food donations were delivered to  

Calico Cats of Middletown  

and a delicious meal and dessert was prepared  

for 7 families (15 people) 

temporarily residing at   

Ronald McDonald House, Long Branch. 

We thank you from the bottom of our hearts 

 for your generous donations  

and time given to volunteer. 

Lisa Goga and Tina Catapano 

Care Steps Committee 

 


